Ref information from SHRA

On 11/9/2020 the SHRA referee board voted to make the following adjustments for the 2020 – 2021 season. 
 
Any and all scrimmages scheduled up to and including November 30th will be subject to the 14-day notice cancellation fee. SHRA will not assign officials for any other scrimmages until payment is received!
 
The $50.00 cancellation fee will be WAIVED for COVID Related cancellations starting on December 1, 2020 and going through the 20-21 season. 
If the cancellation is for a District 10 team that has been paused due to COVID, that team will not be able to request scrimmages for an additional 14 days.
 
If the COVID cancellation is from a team from outside the district we will need proof of that team's paused date. (contact and their info to Tom) And that team will not be allowed to scrimmage any other team in District 10 for 14 days.
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